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 I am in support of SB210  

 

for too long the the current system has allowed massive chain of custody issues to 

exist.  

 

absentee voting is important, but should not be the standard.  

 

What is the value of your vote?  is it $1, $1000, $1,000,000?   it depends on how your  

interests are represented by government. 

 

would you put  $1000.00 cash in the mail to pay a bill or send to your family member 

- of course not. their is no chain of custody!   

 

If people want to vote absentee, they should have to request that special kind of 

ballot.  

 

The incompetence at the DMV ( where most are registered vote this days) is a 

perfect example of why we should have to show up and show ID at the ballot box.   

 

Please return the value of our votes back to the people - Please move SB210 

forward.   


